[bookmark: _GoBack]Inviting HR Directors to join the Prescott Chamber HR Committee in Partnership with NACOG'S - First Meeting - Tuesday, March 23, 2021 at 8:00 a.m. - 9:00 a.m. via Zoom

Governor Ducey's office awarded the Prescott Chamber of Commerce a grant for Chambers to have a COVID-19 Response.   Below are the details of the scope of work for the grant which we applied for and won!  We're inviting any Prescott Chamber member HR Directors who want to serve on the first Prescott Chamber HR Committee in partnership with NACOG Meeting scheduled for Tuesday, March 23, 2021, from 8 a.m. - 9 a.m. via zoom.  Registration is required. Below please find the link.   

The goal is to have the HR Committee address the workforce in the Prescott area after the Prescott Area Workforce Recovery Program has fulfilled its goal.
  
Scope of Work:
                                                  
The Prescott Chamber of Commerce, in partnership with NACOG, will create a Human Resource Committee from the Prescott Business CEO Roundtable and Chamber Membership to work on Workforce priority shifts for COVID-19 recovery for the Prescott area.  The HR Committee will work together to create the Prescott Area, Covid-19 Recovery Manual, create surveys to collect data, create workshops and a 3-year Strategic Plan to address our Workforce as a business community.   


Zoom Meeting Information Below
You are invited to a Zoom meeting.
When: Mar 23, 2021 08:00 AM Arizona

Register in advance for this meeting:
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZYucOiqqTwrGtV3RgWyyOt9qgtwVrdzuXdz

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

